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           30th November 2018 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

 

Music at Livingston Shopping Centre 
 

It is with great pleasure that I write to inform you that our Annual “Music at the Centre” will take place on 

Tuesday 4
th

 December. 
 

We will be meeting as a group from across our 3 sites to entertain shoppers with music and singing. 

 

This year we will be located on the site of “Aulds” café near Burger King from 11am to 2pm.  We would be 

thrilled if you came to see us! 

 

Pupils from Cedarbank will walk to the Centre, pupils from CB@Deans will travel by minibus and those 

from CB@Armadale will travel in a staff member’s car. 

 

All pupils will take a school packed lunch, but they are welcome to buy food from Burger King if you are 

supportive of this.  We have Burger King vouchers to support a purchase, but pupils will need to bring some 

money to support this purchase. 

 

Can I ask you to fill in the attached EE2 and Code of Conduct and return to school by Monday 3
rd

 December 

please. 

 

Look forward to seeing you on Tuesday if you are able to join us.  We will post some photos of the event on 

Twitter and our school website for you to see if unable to join us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Alison Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 
 

             @CedarbankSchool    


